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                                   September 26, 2018 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

BLESSING OF PETS!!  Will be on Friday, October 5th from 2:15 to 2:50 on the Marquette parking lot.  This 

awesome event celebrates the Feast of St. Francis of Assisi with a short prayer read by an 8th grade student while 

the students are in their classrooms.  Following the prayer, the students will be dismissed at 2:15 to the Marquette 

parking lot to meet parents and their beautiful pets.  Our parish priests will be on hand to provide a blessing to 

each family pet.  Parents who are bringing the family pets are asked to park in the St. Joe’s lot or use street 

parking and meet their child(ren) in the Marquette lot.   For those bringing pets, please be prepared to clean up 

your any mess your pet creates.  All students will return to their homeroom at 2:45 to prepare for dismissal.  The 

gates to the Marquette parking lot will be opened at that 2:50 for pick-up parking. 
 
 

FRESH CATCH 
Saturday, November 3rd @ La Salle High School 

Our goal is to fill 40+ tables this year 

     Parents and guests can purchase individual tables at $650 for 10 guests,  

a VIP table for $1000 or purchase individual tickets for $65 each. 

Look for the enclosed flyer for all the details to reserve your seats! 

Please join us for our next planning meeting  
Wednesday, October 3rd at 8:30 a.m. – Marquette Library 

 

 
 

CAR RAFFLE INFORMATION 
 OCTOBER SIGN UP IS ENCLOSED – There are still multiple time slots available for 

parents to sign-up to sell tickets at local stores with the car. Look of the shaded spots for open 

times.  To sign-up for a time slot(s), please complete the directions on the form. 
 VOLUNTEER TOWERS NEEDED:   

o We are looking for volunteers to tow the trailer/car to and from locations: drop off in the 

mornings and/or pick-up in the evenings.  If you are interested, contact Terra at 969-9935 

 Ticket Turn-in days are on Monday and Friday from 7:45 to 8:15 in the gym.  

o Students receive an incentive ticket for every book turned in – these tickets go into a grade 

level jar (Pre-K & K, 1st & 2nd, 3rd, & 4th, 5th & 6th, and 7th & 8th).      Each Friday afternoon, 

tickets are drawn for the weekly incentive winners.  

 What should I do before turning in my sold tickets?  

o Make sure your child’s name and teacher/grade (Smith 5A)                                                  

is written on the back of the last ticket stub of each book.  

o Bundle your sold tickets together in number sequence.  Remember only books with all the 

tickets sold can be turned in. No partial books will be accepted.  

o Ensure that your money matches the number of tickets you are turning in. 

 WEEKLY INCENTIVES: 
o Week of September 24th:  BAG OF HOT CHEETOS 10 winners from each grade level jar 
o Next Week: CHANGE GRAB – 2 winners from each grade level jar 

 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR opens on Monday in Schoenberg Hall.   

Parents are welcome to drop by anytime 7:30 to 3:30ish.   

Students can visit the Book Fair during any of the recess times.  

St. Joseph-Marquette Catholic School’s 



FROM THE 3rd GRADERS:  We would like to thank everyone who supported our bake sale and car wash, we raised 

enough money to cover the expenses for our field trip to the Salmon Festival in Leavenworth.  It was amazing! 

 

FAMILY DIRECTORY: the 2018 Family Directory is now available in the Option C File Library.  
 

BREAST CANCER AWARENESS MONTH: Students may have a pink hair 

extension placed in their hair in support of Breast Cancer during October.  

Extensions are limited to one and it shall be the same length as your child’s hair. 

Extensions must be removed before returning to school on Monday, November 5th. 
 

 

FRESH HOP ALE FESTIVAL:  Just a quick thank you to those families who volunteered for this 

event.  Please make every effort to arrive at the volunteer check-in gate at least 30 minutes prior to your 

shift.  Those working 2nd shift are welcome to come as early as you wish to enjoy the event, but not too 

much as we need you to be able to fulfill you volunteer duties.   
 

BUS PARENTS:  If are dropping off at Wheeler’s Corner in the morning, please make every effort to 

park near the bus pick-up location.  Avoid parking by the building and having kids cross the parking lot. 

 

KOSTKA NEWS:  The following students are scheduled to serve or greet at the 9:00 Mass on Sunday, September 30th:  

Servers: Ella Craig, Genesis Robledo, Ruth Brack, and Kali Silva.    

Greeters: Ciro Ramirez, Josiah Gonzalez, Noe Gonzalez.  Please arrive at the church no later than 8:40 a.m. 
 

PARENTS, the school calendar with all the extra events listed is viewable on Option C.   

Click on OFFICE and then go to CALENDARS on the drop down menu. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES  
Thursday the 27th   School Finance Committee meeting at 5:30 p.m.in the library 

    School Commission meeting at 7:00 p.m. in the library 

Friday the 28th   Raffle ticket turn-in day – 7:45 to 8:15 in the gym  

SCHOOL LITURGY at 8:40 a.m. 

Monday, October 1st   1st Monday of the Month – FREE DRESS for students and staff 

Raffle ticket turn-in day – 7:45 to 8:15 in the gym 

Wednesday the 3rd  Fresh Catch meeting at 8:30 a.m. in the Marquette Library 

Parent Board meeting at 6:00 p.m. in room 16 in the Marquette Building 

    8th Grade parent meeting at 7:00 p.m. in Mr. Seidl’s classroom 

Friday the 5th   SCHOOL LITURGY at 8:40 a.m. 

Blessing of the Pets – 2:20 to 2:50  

Friday the 12th   NO SCHOOL – Diocesan wide in-service for teachers 
 

 

Blessings, 

 

 

 

 

8th GRADE PARENT MEETING 

Wednesday, October 3rd at 7:00 p.m. in Mr. Seidl’s room. 


